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If you have a question, complaint, concern, or suggestion about DHS and its operations  
call the Commissioner’s Action Response Office (CARO) at 215-683-6000 

or visit our website:  dhs.phila.gov and click on the “suggestions” link. 
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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
March 3, 2017     Contact:  Heather Keafer 215-683-6012 
        Heather.Keafer@phila.gov 
 
 
The City of Philadelphia Department of Human Services (Philadelphia DHS) is pleased to announce 
that it will take action to end child support collection for youth in detention and delinquent placement, 
effective immediately.  
 
Philadelphia DHS Commissioner Cynthia Figueroa says, “Our priority is to reunify families safely and 
quickly; and this decision is a great move forward toward that goal as well as promoting family 
stability.”  
 
This decision comes just six months after Commissioner Figueroa began her tenure with the 
department and four months after Philadelphia DHS formally requested approval from the State 
Department of Human Services to end the practice.  
 
The decision to end child support collection for youth in detention and delinquent placement reflects 
this administration and the department’s priority to support families throughout Philadelphia. 
 
 
### 
 
About Us 
The Philadelphia Department of Human Services mission is to provide and promote safety, 
permanency, and well-being for children and youth at risk of abuse, neglect and delinquency.  

 


